WPDC Director Vacancy Positions

Each year the Woodlot Product Development Council (WPDC) may require filling up to a maximum of 4
Board of Director positions. Terms are for a minimum of 2 years and can be renewed three times (a
maximum of 6 years). The Council Board is seeking nominations from woodlot licensees to provide
leadership to the executive management team of the WPDC in meeting the Council’s mandate.

As a Board Director you will work as a team member to develop the policies and operational guidelines
that will ensure the funds of the WPDC are managed in a sustainable way for the long term.

You will be expected to participate in executive meetings twice a year, monthly teleconference calls and
the Annual General Meeting of the Council. You will provide perspectives to the Council Board on local
woodlot issues, priorities and needs.

All Directors will foster a positive working relationship between Council members and the Federation of
British Columbia Woodlot Associations (FBCWA).

If you would like your name to stand as a Director for the WPDC, please submit a short bio along with 5
names and signatures of woodlot licensees who support your nomination.

Nomination Deadline: July 8, 2016.
Contact: Cathy McClary

Email: cjmcclary401@gmail.com
Phone: 250-861-0271




